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 Reception and KS1 Nativity 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be performing their Nativity, ‘A Bundle of Joy’  next week 

on the 6th and 7th December. On Wednesday 6th, you will be able to come into the hall 

after dropping your child off at school if you wish. The PTFA will be selling refreshments 

before the performance begins at 9.30am. On Thursday 7th, please drop your child back 

at school at 5.30pm. You will once again be able to go into the hall at that time to pur-

chase refreshments ahead of the performance beginning at 6pm. The children have been 

working very hard in their rehearsals and we know their performances next week will be 

absolutely fantastic! 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day 

Friday 8th December is our Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day. We are holding 

our Christmas Jumper Day a day later than Save the Children’s official date. However, we 

will still be collecting money for this very important charity on the day and a suggested do-

nation of £1 would be appreciated. Your child can wear their jumper over the top of their 

normal uniform on the day, instead of their usual school jumper/cardigan. 
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Wednesday 6th December Reception and KS1 Christmas performance of  A Bundle of Joy, 

9.30am 

Thursday 7th December Reception and KS1 Christmas performance of A Bundle of Joy, 

6pm 

Friday 8th December Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day 

Tuesday 12th December Coffee, Cakes and Carols 

Thursday 14th December Coffee morning—dyslexia focus 

Thursday 14th December Year 1 trip to Warrington Museum 

Thursday 14th December KS2 Carol Service, 2.30pm at the  Methodist Church 

Wednesday 20th December Reception and KS1 Christmas Party Day  

Thursday 21st December KS2 Christmas Party Day 

Thursday 21st December School closes for Christmas at 2.30pm 

December Diary Dates 

Christmas Decorations 

Thank you to those of you who were able to come into school this week to join the chil-

dren in making their Christmas decorations—it was a really lovely way to begin the festive 

season! They look wonderful on our tree in the hall and the remaining decorations will be 

displayed on the tree we are sending to the Newchurch Church Christmas Tree Festival 

next week. A big thank you to Bents, who donated our trees. 
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Coffee Morning—Dyslexia Focus 

A reminder that on Thursday 14th December at 9am, we are holding a coffee morning for family 

members who have a child with dyslexia, or are concerned that their child may be displaying dys-

lexic traits. It will be attended by Debbie Lea, who is a dyslexia tutor currently working with some 

of our children across school. Debbie will be able to offer advice, support and strategies to help 

with any concerns you may have about your child. Mrs Hughes, Miss Dunn and Mrs Puckey will 

also be there to answer any questions. All are welcome and we look forward to seeing you there. 

We will be holding a further ‘coffee afternoon’ in the spring term, attended by ADDvanced solu-

tions. ADDvanced Solutions provide support for young people and their families living with neu-

rodevelopmental conditions, learning difficulties and associated mental health needs. A date and 

time will follow once confirmed. 

Remaining Christmas Events  

Please keep an eye on ping over the remaining few weeks of term for reminders about our 

Christmas events. We appreciate that it is a very busy time of year and will do our best to 

send out reminders. 

 


